
Thanks for the cool drink...

Thank you Bob! I was rescued in 1994 by the radio ministry when PTP was on in  St. Louis. I
had been a "Green Beret" Christian in a local ministry for 11  years. 4 meetings a week,
witnessing, prayer, memorizing scripture-- good stuff  but all with tiring fruits and endless tasks-
Thanks for the cool drink your  ministry allowed me to drink- from the river of Life. I am so
blessed. I have  been a cheerful and grateful supporter ever since! (even though you had to 
leave St Louis. I love you guys. Thank God for your faithfulness. Vince in Missouri
  

 1 / 1


